
The K.P.I. Student Satisfaction
Survey will be administered 
in class between February 2nd 
and February 13th.

Please take the time to complete the survey!
Your participation and input are very important to us.

Help keep
Loyalist
STRONG.

We want to make your
experience at Loyalist
the best it can be!


